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FECR to Provide Earlier Availability for Piedmont Express Service

Effective September 8, 2015 Florida East Coast Railway (FECR) will enhance its
Piedmont Express service early morning availability

The Piedmont Express Service has been enhanced to operate with the current
scheduled gate cuts out of the Charlotte, NC terminal and provide customers
with an earlier availability Wednesday through Saturday at FECR terminals. The
earlier availability in Miami, Fort Lauderdale and PortMiami, Florida terminals is
06:00 AM, 07:00 AM and 08:00 AM respectively; Sunday through Tuesday
availability schedule remains unchanged.

The new hours of service will offer increased flexibility for shipments originating
in Charlotte and destined for South Florida markets.

We are pleased to announce the enhancement to our Piedmont Express service.
At FECR, we are committed to providing efficiency, reliability, and connectivity to
our valued customers.

To learn more about our Piedmont Express, or any of our other service offerings,
please contact FECR Customer Service or your sales representative for more

information.

Thank you!



